
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
30th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 6th October, Year 5 will be celebrating our Science and Curriculum 
topic by having a ‘Space day’ in the school hall. 
 
In the morning, we will have a mobile planetarium where the children will be able to 
get up close and personal with our solar system and other exciting areas of space.  
 
In the afternoon, both classes will come together to take part in an engaging and 
educational workshop that will deepen their understanding of our topic. 
 
For more information on the mobile planetarium and workshop, please click on the 
link below. 
 
Starlight STEM Limited – Mobile planetarium in the England 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 in order to fund the experience. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs L Howes 
 
 

https://www.starlightstem.co.uk/

